



Division of Epidemiology School of Public Health Stadium Gate 27 611 Beacon Street S.E. Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455 (612) 624-5400

February 14, 1989

Dr. Stephen Thacker
Center for Environmental Health
and Injury Control
Centers for Disease Control
Atlanta, GA 30333

Dear Dr. Thacker:

Your scholarly review of public health surveillance is needed and valuable. The enclosed is sent for your records, in case you attempt a more detailed review of the issue of public health surveillance and related epidemiological studies of chronic diseases. An upcoming publication in the International Journal of Epidemiology from a recent Bethesda Workshop sponsored by NHLBI will report on this in much greater detail. These together should provide a much broader view and more complete summary of ongoing surveillance programs, nationally and internationally, in the area of cardiovascular diseases.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, MD

Professor and Director

Enclosure for the same to contribute

:tw